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News Release – Immediate 
 

Covington Moose Lodge #1469 Donates Two AEDs to Taylor Mill Police 

Department, Supporting Goal to Equip Every Patrol Vehicle 

 

Taylor Mill, KY — September 18, 2024 — The Covington Moose Lodge # 1469 

has generously donated two Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs) to the 

Taylor Mill Police Department, providing life-saving equipment to assist officers 

in responding to critical medical emergencies. This donation brings the department 

closer to achieving its goal of equipping every police vehicle with an AED. 

 

Taylor Mill Police Chief James E. Mills Jr. expressed deep gratitude for the 

donation, stating, “Having AEDs in our patrol cars is essential for our officers to 

respond quickly and effectively to cardiac emergencies. This donation from the 

Moose Lodge is a crucial step toward our goal of having an AED in every police 

vehicle, ensuring that we are prepared to save lives whenever the need arises.” 

 

The addition of the AEDs enhances the department’s ability to provide immediate 

assistance in cases of sudden cardiac arrest. Quick access to an AED significantly 

increases the chances of survival in such emergencies, and with officers often 

being the first to arrive on the scene, the equipment can make all the difference. 

 

The Covington Moose Lodge’s commitment to supporting first responders and 

community safety was praised by Chief Mills, who noted, “This partnership 

exemplifies how local organizations can play a pivotal role in strengthening the 
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health and safety of our community. We are proud to work with them in ensuring 

that every patrol car is equipped with this life-saving technology.” 

 

The Taylor Mill Police Department is continuing its efforts to fully outfit its fleet 

with AEDs and is actively seeking additional donations and community support to 

meet this goal. 

 

For more information on how to contribute to the AED program, please contact the 

Taylor Mill Police Department at 859.581.1192. 

 

About Moose Lodge: 

All Moose Lodge’s are a community-focused organizations dedicated to providing 

support and resources to local communities through various charitable efforts. 

Their ongoing commitment to public safety has made a significant impact in 

helping first responders save lives. 
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